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It is hard to believe that in a state with legal abortion, we have to make it more legal. 

It is time to put our children back in the parents control and quit thinking that we can 

do whatever we want without consequences.  Sex is for procreation, no just pleasure. 

We need to quit killing our next generation before they get here. To add to the insult, 

you want the taxpayer to pay for this evil. Where is our freedom of choice?  Wake up 

Oregon before it’s too late.  


